
 

 

 

Dear Supporters, and Praying Partners, 

 Matthew 4:13-17 “And leaving Nazareth, he came and dwelt in Capernaum, which is upon the sea coast, in the 

borders of Zebulon and Nephthalim: That it might be fulfilled which was spoken by Esaias the prophet, saying, The land of 

Zebulon, and the land of Nephthalim, by the way of the sea, beyond Jordan, Galilee of the Gentiles; The people which sat in 

darkness saw great light; and to them which sat in the region and shadow of death light is sprung up.  From that time Jesus 

began to preach, and to say, Repent: for the kingdom of heaven is at hand.” 

The verses above talk about a land that was in darkness, and the shadow of death, until Jesus came and preached repentance 

to them.  Many countries around the world continue to dwell in darkness, because the light of Jesus Christ and repentance has 

not been preached among them.  Such is the case in Cameroon.  Many Millions of souls still dwell in darkness, because they 

have never heard the truth.  How shall they hear unless we go and tell them?    

We have now been traveling on deputation for 3 years, but this year we are looking forward to leaving for the field.  We are 

trying to fill the spring and summer months with meetings so that we can finish raising our support, with the goal of leaving 

this fall.  The people of Cameroon are lost in darkness and they need to be told the truth.  We are ready and willing to go, but 

we need the prayer support of everyone to get to the field and stay there.  Please take time to pray for us.   

After spending time with family over the holidays, we hit the road again traveling to Oklahoma and throughout Texas for 

meetings in January.  We have not heard back from many of the churches we have been in with regard to support, but look 

forward to seeing new support coming in soon.   We would like to thank everyone for their special gifts at Christmas time.  

They have been a huge blessing to our family.  God has blessed our traveling and provided for all of our needs.  Every 

church we have been in has blessed us in many ways.  We also thank each of you at support our ministry and we really look 

forward to when we can say that we arrived in Cameroon.    

Thank You for your prayers and financial support,  

 

Caleb Benson ~ Missionary to Cameroon,  

Please send support to BIMI, PO Box 9215, Chattanooga, TN 37412, (423)344-5050; Memo: Benson Family #1459  

How you can pray for us. 
1. Safety as we travel. 
2. More meetings this spring. 
3. The last of our support to be raised quickly. 

 


